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News Highlights 

Gastroenterology dept hits a milestone 
Doctors at the department of Gastroenterology here successfully performed an 

endoscopic ultrasound-guided gastro-enterostomy for the first time in South India, 

on the 19th of November, 2018. The procedure was carried out on a patient 

who had an inoperable pancreatic cancer with duodenal obstruction. Read more  
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